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ATTACHMENT D 
 
A 15-day public comment period was provided for the 2023 CAPER, and plan attachments.  
Notice of the public comment period was published in Oregon newspapers of general 
circulation and posted on the OHCS website in compliance with Oregon’s 2021-2025 Citizen 
Participation Plan. A public hearing was also held on May 2, 2024. The public comment period 
ran from April 22, 2024 – May 7, 2024. OHCS did not receive any public comments during the 
public hearing and comment period. 

 


